
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday 15th April 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 
Year five and six had a fantastic week at CMC Pen-

sarn Harbour before the Easter break. The weath-

er stayed dry and everyone enjoyed the activities. 

The website has lots of  

photographs for you to have a look at and don’t 

forget to have a look at the ‘Trashion Show’ video. 

Year 4 have spent the week in York this week. Fol-

lowing their topic of Vikings they have been digging 

for Viking artefacts, travelling on a Viking voyage 

and making Viking Craft. We are still awaiting their 

return to school but reports have come through 

that everyone has had a fabulous time. 

 

School Jumpers 

Please can you double check that you have the 

correct jumper for your child. We have had  

several reports of named school jumpers and 

fleeces disappearing.  

 

Key Dates 

 

Year 4 Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 22nd April 

KS2 SATs Week beginning Monday 9th May 

Year 1 Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 10th June 

Reception Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 17th 

June 

 

 

 

 

Raffle tickets for the  

coffee morning raffle will 

be available in school from 

Isobel Hollinshead Year 6 

and any cakes left over 

from the coffee morning 

will be available to purchase 

a f t e r  s c h o o l  o n  

Friday. The Milk Maid 

Marchers next challenge 

is their forthcoming Walk, 

3 4  m i l e s  i n  1  d a y ,  o n  

Sunday 1st May, along The South Cheshire Way, 

starting in Whitchurch and finishing on Mow Cop. 

The walkers are:  Julie Thornhill, Caroline  

Davenport, Sue Evans, Karen Nicklin, Kate Fox 

Marrs, Dawn Oulton, Wendy Davenport and Diane 

Hollinshead. Their online sponsor form link is 

h t t p : / / u k . v i r g i n m o n e y g i v i n g . c o m / t e a m /

milkmaidmarchers2016 so give generously.  

 

 

 

This week we have chosen to celebrate 

our new member of staff 

 

We welcome Miss Cernik to our Year One 

class. She will be with us until the end of 

the summer term. 

 

We also welcome Miss Cable who joins us 

as our new teaching assistant. 

 

 

We welcome them to our Brereton  

family and look forward to our journey 

together 
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